
Ruchi Stair 
 

Dear Washington State Department of Ecology, I urge you to use the strongest possible language in
Safer Products for Washington, including all of the proposed restrictions and reporting
requirements. Washingtonians deserve clean air and water--we must end the use of dangerous
chemicals in products--such as PFAs, phthalates, OFR, OPFRs, and bisphenols-- that are building
up in humans, wildlife, and in our food and water. There are safer solutions than toxins, and
companies will respond only if the regulations clear require non-toxic solutions. Please move
forward the proposed rule as soon as possible. Sincerely, Ruchi Stair 2227 N Nugent Rd Lummi
Island, WA 98262


